
  

AGENDA
Notice of Possible Quorum

August 24, 2022
Luling Zedler Mill
1170 S. Laurel St.
9:00 a.m. to 4 p.m.

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

CITY OF LULING STRATEGIC PLANNING

A POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE COUNCIL WILL BE ATTENDING A STRATEGIC PLANNING  
AT THE ZEDLER MILL PAVILION.

NO FORMAL ACTION WILL BE TAKEN BY THE CITY COUNCIL DURING THIS EVENT.

I certify that the above notice of meeting was posted on the front bulletin board of City Hall, 509 E. Crockett 
Street, Luling, Texas on this the 22nd   day of August, 2022 at 4:45 p.m. o’clock.

___________________
Martha C. Velasquez
City Secretary




